
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/23/2016 11:04:30 AM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Advisory

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 11:04:12 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

State Highway Work Restrictions in Effect

For Thanksgiving Holiday

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) prohibits lane closures for non­
emergency highway work on interstate highways and high-volume, multilane primary routes during the 
Thanksgiving holiday.

This restriction is in effect from 12 p.m. Wednesday, Nov. 23, 2016, through 6 a.m. Monday, 
Nov. 28, 2016.
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